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Newsletter 
No. 3 

Nov 2018 

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 
be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/

Forest School—Year 1 having fun making 

dens and hedgehogs out of clay and sticks. 

Dates for your diary 
Fri 16th Nov—Children in Need (spots/stripes theme) 

Mon 19th—Parents online Safety Training 3.15pm 
Tues 20th—Year 4  Antony House trip 
Fri 22nd—Flu Immunisations Yrs R, 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5 
  

Forest School: Year 1 (am)  on Tuesdays 

Drum Lessons: Tuesdays 

Electric Guitar Lessons: Wednesdays 

Swimming: Years 4 & selected 5/6 on Thursdays  

     Please see our website for more dates and info. 

Mass 
School Masses are continuing to be held in St Mary’s 

Church. Please find dates and time below—everyone is 

welcome to join us! 

Mass in Church at 10.30am 

Weds 14th Nov, Year 5 

Weds 21st Nov, Year 4   

Weds 28th Nov, Year 6 

 
Sunday Mass in Church at 10.30am- all families welcome. 

Wrap Around Care 

Thank you for all your responses 
for wrap around care, there will 
be a letter to follow with more 

details of how we’re progressing 
with this.  We’ve had some very 
positive feedback so we’re look-
ing into providing this provision. 

Thank you to all those parents who’ve supported us with our St Mary’s 

challenge.  Teachers are reporting improved progress, directly related 

to increased attendance. The classes with 100% attendance are enjoy-

ing the rewards ...and the challenges they’re setting Mrs Landry!  Our 

current whole school is 96.6% - so we’re nearing our goal of 97% so 

please keep up the good work. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to bring 

your raincoats into school 

every day—it may be dry in 

the morning but change by 

the end of the day. 

Friends of School are holding a meeting on Tuesday 

13th Nov at 6.30pm to organise the Christmas Fayre.   

Please come along to the meeting and maybe there is some 
small element of the fayre you could contribute to: ie wrap-
ping presents, filling sweet jars, raffles, tombolas, games 
stalls etc. There’s no pressure to do 
anything, sometimes it’s just great to 
have some new ideas! 

Many hands make light work! 

http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website


Headteacher’s special mention to:   
 

Congratulations to our School Council members and our Super 6’s—great start to the year.  

Dinner Money 

Please can we remind 
you to put your child’s 
dinner money in a bag 
or envelope with their 
name on and when the 
meals are required. 
Bank cash bags are 
available from the of-
fice if 
needed.  

Attendance  -  

Whole school to date: 96.6% 

Classes with highest attendance: 

12th Oct —Year 2 = 99.7% 

18th Oct—Yr 5 = 100% 

2nd Nov—Yr 3 & 5 = 100% 

9th Nov—Yr 3 = 100% 

Fantastic Attendance!  Well 

done to everyone in these Year 

groups for ensuring you’re here 

every day. 

Year 4. For the launch of their top-
ic 'Alice in Wonderland', the Year 
4 children designed and created 
their Mad Hatter hats and baked 
cakes and biscuits for their 'Mad 
Hatters Tea Party' - with real china 
tea cups and saucers! 

Fire Service Visit  Our thanks to Bodmin Fire Service for visit-

ing Nursery & Reception for their topic 
on ‘People who help us’. 

In Nursery, we have been learning all about the Diwali celebration, 
'The Festival of Light'. We learnt 
about Rama and Sita and how good al-
ways triumphs over dark, moulded our 
own Diva lights out of clay, created 
amazing Rangoli patterns and enjoyed 

dressing up 
and dancing 
to Indian 
Music. 

Wow  

Online Chat 

After talking to parents 

it’s come to our attention that it’s 

sometimes difficult to talk to chil-

dren about their online activity. We 

have found the attached leaflet 

which may help.  It contains 7 ques-

tions to help you start a conversa-

tion with your children about online 

safety.  Please ask the questions and 

open discussion with them, it’s vital 

you’re aware of what they’re doing 

in order to keep them safe. 




